
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF WOODSBURGH 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 
Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, and pursuant to 
Governor’s Executive Orders, including, without limitation Orders 202.1 and 
202.10, on May 18, 2020, at 7:00 pm, the Board of Trustees will meet via Zoom 
videoconference.  The meeting will be recorded and a transcript will be provided 
at a later date. The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting 
live, using the below sign in information, which also is provided on the Village 
website.   In accordance with the Open Meetings Law, the public does not have 
the right to comment on agenda items which are not public hearings, unless 
authorized by the rules of the Board.   If any interested members of the public 
would like to provide comments on an agenda item, comments may be provided 
via email before the meeting to wdsvillagehall@optimum.net. P Please check 
the meeting Agenda posted on the Village website at www.woodsburghny.org 
for further instructions to access the virtual meeting and for updated information  
check the meeting Agenda posted on the Village website at  
At the May 18, 2020 meeting, the Board will hold a public hearing with respect 
to Phase II of the Village’s Storm Water Management Program. If any 
interested members of the public would like to provide comments, comments 
can be provided via email before the meeting to wdsvillagehall@optimum.net, 
or upon being recognized by the Mayor via Zoom. 
 
Zoom meeting ID: 832-033-7348 
Zoom Password: 2Eye8r 

 
 

Dated:  May 7, 2020 
 
       Michelle Blandino 
       Village Clerk 

 
 


